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The December meeting was 
called to order by President Bill 
Lockett (KD5DOB) with 51 
members and guests.  
 
Thomas Webb (WA9AFM) gave 
a presentation on the Memorial 
Marathon’s need for radio 
operators during the event. This 
year’s marathon is Sunday April 
26th, 2009. To volunteer for the 
Oklahoma City Memorial 
Marathon go to 
www.okcmarathon.com to 
register.  
 
The Treasurer’s report for 
December’s balance of $2058.69 
with a $27.00 phone bill for a 
December’s balance of 
$2031.69.  The Treasurer also 
reports that DUES ARE STILL 
DUE!  
 
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 
REPORT: nothing new 
 
CORA REPORT:  
Meeting today at 1pm 
 
VE TEAM:  
8 people took the test 
5 new hams 
3 upgrades 

 
NET REPORTS: All nets are up 
and running and active.   
 

New / Used Equipment:  
- Jeff Wyke (KT5OK) bought a 
acer net book marked 70% off 
for 130 bucks at circuit city 
- Jim Copeland (AD5WJ) is 
selling his equipment 
- Bobby Arms (KE5RBJ) is 
selling a MFJ desk mic 
 
  OLD BUSINESS:  
none 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Bill Baker (WG5T) read a 
National traffic message to 
(WB7EOI) wishing him a happy 
birthday 
 
TECH PROGRAM:  
Bill Baker (WG5T) and Peter 
Laws (N5UWY) gave a 
presentation on QSL cards, 
bureaus and Awards 
 
With that, the meeting was 
closed at 10:57 AM.   
 
73 de KE5JZN 
-Chris Pape 
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